
 

HAMILTON AVENUE BRIDGE 

CLOSED FOR REPAIRS 
 

This pedestrian bridge is currently closed for repairs and is expected to reopen in late October 2011. 

 

Students wishing to go to P.S. 146, Brooklyn New School, or M.S. 448, Brooklyn School for 

Collaborative Studies, may cross underneath the highway at Clinton St.  Crossing guards will be on 

duty to assist you. 

 

Please contact NYPD 76
th

 Precinct at (718) 834-3226 for street safety information, or you may call the 

New York State Department of Transportation at (718) 482-4526 with any questions about the 

bridge repairs. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 
The New York State 

 Department of Transportation 
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